
Health unions come together to call for early pay 
settlement

 U.K. 

Fourteen trade unions that organise workers right across the National Health 
Service have sent joint letters to the prime minister and chancellor (finance 
minister) calling for quick action to agree a pay rise for all health workers. The 
unions argue that the public want to see health workers properly valued and 
rewarded and that a decent pay rise would be a step in the right direction. The 
unions don't want a simple COVID-19 bonus but a pay rise that will help retain and 
recruit staff and address the falling purchasing power of health workers who have 
seen pay frozen or capped below inflation over the past 10 years. The unions are 
also clear that all support staff should be covered as well as those employed by 
private contractors.
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